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4th November 2021 
 

Dear Parent 

 

You will be aware that your daughter is sitting her GCSE Maths exam on Monday 29th 

November in the morning. 

 

Your daughter has been preparing for this exam in her Maths lessons with topic 

questions, past papers and revision techniques. 

 

As your daughter approaches her exam date she needs to make sure she has made 

revision notes/cards, has learnt formula she needs to know and familiarised herself 

with all the necessary methods.  I would hope she is in a good routine with a quiet 

place to work at home and that she is eating healthily and sleeping well 

 

To support your daughter further it has been approved that she will be able to access 

a GCSE Maths Booster class on Tuesday 9th November from 9.15am – 2.20pm.  Full 

attendance is expected on this day.  She will return to her Science/PE lessons at 

2.20pm. 

 

The rationale for this day is to improve your daughter’s confidence in the areas she 

has identified as needing support with.  I would also hope that it will motivate her to 

continue with her own revision independently.  I look forward to this day being a 

positive experience and welcome your support in helping to make it worthwhile. 

 

If you need any clarification please contact your daughter’s maths teacher or myself 

on ldolan543@c2kni.net 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs L Dolan 

Head of Mathematics 

Celebrating 60 Years of Education 
1957 - 2017 

 ‘Every Child Matters’ 

mailto:info@stmaryshs.downpatrick.ni.sch.uk
mailto:ldolan543@c2kni.net


 

 

Ardglass Road, Downpatrick, Co Down, BT30 6JQ 

info@stmaryshs.downpatrick.ni. sch.uk             
Tel: (028) 44612515    Fax: (028) 44616807 

www.stmarysdownpatrick.org.uk                  

 

 

mailto:info@stmaryshs.downpatrick.ni.sch.uk

